Comment: The commenter recommended that CMS require Durable Medical Equipment Medicare Administrative Contractors to announce when a proposed Form CMS-855S revision is out for public comment.  This will alert DMEPOS suppliers of the opportunity to submit comments on the proposed form changes.   
Response: We appreciate this comment but believe it is outside the scope of this proposed form revision.

Comment: The commenter recommended that all Paperwork Reduction Act notices regarding CMS form revisions should include the website to which stakeholders can directly link to the notice’s supporting materials.  The commenter stated that this would eliminate the need for stakeholders to perform a separate search for the supporting documents.
Response: We appreciate this comment but believe it is outside the scope of this proposed form revision.

Comment: The commenter recommended that when sharing a draft form for public review, CMS should include a watermark on the document indicating that it is a draft.  
Response: We appreciate this comment but believe it is outside the scope of this proposed form revision.  
